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Please continue to support Oregon’s vote by mail. We have one of the best turn outs 

due to ease of voting here in Oregon. Because our state is so geographically spread 

out, this voting system allows all Oregonians the opportunity to vote and ensure their 

vote is counted. Having our voices heard is a pillar of what makes America great.   


